
                   

 

The children have had a fantastic week in Nursery – it is lovely to see how much 

they have all progressed in such a short space of time! Here are some highlights 

from our week; 

• We talked about how we have changed since we were babies, and enjoyed 

finding out about what babies need.  

• We learnt about 2D shapes (circle, square, triangle and rectangle).  

• We started to develop our cutting skills using scissors. 

• We enjoyed reading Polar bear, polar bear what do you hear – and 

discussed our senses.  

Parents’ evening 

On Wednesday 16th and Thursday 17th October Mrs Johnston will be holding 

individual meetings with parents. At this time, we will only be meeting with the 

parents of our 3 year old children. After half term we will meet with the 

parents of our 2 year old children. This gives a little longer for our youngest 

children to settle in.  

From Monday morning onwards we will have a list available for parents to sign up 

for a time slot – this can be done at morning drop off.  

Baby photos 

As we continue to talk about how we have changed, it would be lovely to see 

some photographs of the children as babies. If you would like to send in a baby 

photo please do so via class dojo, or the school office email address. Thanks! 

If any parents have a young baby, and would feel happy coming into school to 

speak to the children about how they look after their baby, please let Mrs 

Johnston know – we would love to have you!  

 

We hope that you have a lovely weekend. 

Nursery Team 

 


